
To Miss Jane A. Hughes 
Box 301 
Falls Church, 
Virginia 
 
From 359352 
Pvt. Wallace B. Allison 
Co B. 30th Eng. Bn Jr 
APO 512 c/o Postmaster 
New York, NY 
May 8, 1944 
 
Dear Jane Anne 
 
 I was very glad to receive the issue of “Postscript.” I see I not exactly the forgotten man 
after all. Stanley Leizear’s brother Francis is in the the same Company as I am & I know he’ll 
also enjoy reading the copy. At last I have a knowledge of where some of the old classmates are. 
When I first hit Africa the end of last year it was very interesting but now its just heat, dust, 
bugs. I’m not allowed to say what type of work I’m doing but maybe you can draw your 
conclusion from the type of Bn. I’m in. I hope before too many years pass I’ll be back in the 
States (pessimist) There’s not much more room so I’ll close here ~ 
 
Wallace 


